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  Introduction to Electrodynamics David J.
Griffiths,2017-06-29 This is a re-issued and
affordable printing of the widely used
undergraduate electrodynamics textbook.
  System Design, Modeling, and Simulation Claudius
Ptolemaeus,2013-09-27 This book is a definitive
introduction to models of computation for the
design of complex, heterogeneous systems. It has a
particular focus on cyber-physical systems, which
integrate computing, networking, and physical
dynamics. The book captures more than twenty years
of experience in the Ptolemy Project at UC
Berkeley, which pioneered many design, modeling,
and simulation techniques that are now in
widespread use. All of the methods covered in the
book are realized in the open source Ptolemy II
modeling framework and are available for
experimentation through links provided in the
book. The book is suitable for engineers,
scientists, researchers, and managers who wish to
understand the rich possibilities offered by
modern modeling techniques. The goal of the book
is to equip the reader with a breadth of
experience that will help in understanding the
role that such techniques can play in design.
  Stroke Syndromes, 3ed Louis R. Caplan,Jan van
Gijn,2012-07-12 A comprehensive survey of
dysfunction due to stroke, this revised edition
remains the definitive guide to stroke patterns
and syndromes.
  Twilight of the British Empire Chikara
Hashimoto,2018-01-23 A wide-ranging study of
developments in global French-language cinema
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  Managing Boundaries in Organizations N.
Paulsen,T. Hernes,2003-05-09 Drawing together an
international group of scholars, this book
provides fresh and provocative perspectives on
boundaries in organizations. The emergence,
management and transformation of organizational
boundaries is intrinsic to modern organization and
poses one of the most persistent and potentially
rewarding challenges to researchers and managers
alike. The book offers the latest insights into
the nature of boundaries, how they may be
interpreted and studied, as well as implications
for managing. The chapters include theoretical
perspectives and cases from Europe, Canada, the
USA, Australia, the Middle East and Africa.
  The Contemporary Circus Ernest
Albrecht,2006-10-10 Creating the Contemporary
Circus is an examination and analysis of the
creative process whereby such circuses as Cirque
du Soleil, the Big Apple Circus and Ringling Bros.
and Barnum & Bailey develop their productions.
  LINQ in Action Steve Eichert,James B.
Wooley,Fabrice Marguerie,2008-01-31 LLINQ,
Language INtegrated Query, is a new extension to
the Visual Basic and C# programming languages
designed to simplify data queries and database
interaction. It addreses O/R mapping issues by
making query operations like SQL statements part
of the programming language. It also offers built-
in support for querying in-memory collections like
arrays or lists, XML, DataSets, and relational
databases. LINQ in Action is a fast-paced,
comprehensive tutorial for professional
developers. This book explores what can be done
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with LINQ, shows how it works in an application,
and addresses the emerging best practices. It
presents the general purpose query facilities
offered by LINQ in the upcoming C# 3.0 and VB.NET
9.0 languages. A running example introduces basic
LINQ concepts. You'll then learn to query
unstructured data using LINQ to XML and relational
data with LINQ to SQL. Finally, you'll see how to
extend LINQ for custom applications. LINQ in
Action will guide you along as you explore this
new world of lambda expressions, query operators,
and expression trees. As well, you'll explore the
new features of C# 3.0, VB.NET 9.0. The book is
very practical, anchoring each new idea with
running code. Whether you want to use LINQ to
query objects, XML documents, or relational
databases, you will find all the information you
need to get started But LINQ in Action does not
stop at the basic code. This book also shows you
how LINQ can be used for advanced processing of
data, including coverage of LINQ's extensibility,
which allows querying more data sources than those
supported by default. All code samples are built
on a concrete business case. The running example,
LinqBooks, is a personal book cataloging system
that shows you how to create LINQ applications
with Visual Studio 2008. Purchase of the print
book comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub, and
Kindle eBook from Manning. Also available is all
code from the book.
  Cloud Native Go Kevin Hoffman,Dan
Nemeth,2016-12-05 The Complete Guide to Building
Cloud-Based Services Cloud Native Go shows
developers how to build massive cloud applications
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that meet the insatiable demands of today’s
customers, and will dynamically scale to handle
virtually any volume of data, traffic, or users.
Kevin Hoffman and Dan Nemeth describe the modern
cloud-native application in detail, illuminating
factors, disciplines, and habits associated with
rapid, reliable cloud-native development. They
also introduce Go, a “simply elegant” high-
performance language that is especially well-
suited for cloud development. You’ll walk through
creating microservices in Go, adding front-end web
components using ReactJS and Flux, and mastering
advanced Go-based cloud-native techniques. Hoffman
and Nemeth show how to build a continuous delivery
pipeline with tools like Wercker, Docker, and
Dockerhub; automatically push apps to leading
platforms; and systematically monitor app
performance in production. Learn “The Way of the
Cloud”: why developing good cloud software is
fundamentally about mindset and discipline
Discover why Go is ideal for cloud-native
microservices development Plan cloud apps that
support continuous delivery and deployment Design
service ecosystems, and then build them in a test-
first manner Push work-in-progress to a cloud Use
Event Sourcing and CQRS patterns to react and
respond to enormous volume and throughput Secure
cloud-based web applications: do’s, don’ts, and
options Create reactive applications in the cloud
with third-party messaging providers Build
massive-scale, cloud-friendly GUIs with React and
Flux Monitor dynamic scaling, failover, and fault
tolerance in the cloud
  The Speeches in Vergil's Aeneid Gilbert
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Highet,2015-03-08 In the Aeneid men, women, gods,
and goddesses are characterized by the speeches
assigned to them far more than by descriptions of
their appearance or behavior. Most of the speeches
are highly emotional and individualized, reminding
us of the most powerful utterances of Greek
tragedy. Gilbert Highet has analyzed all the
speeches in the Aeneid, using statistical
techniques as well as more traditional methods of
scholarship. He has classified the speeches;
identified their models in earlier Greek and Latin
literature; analyzed their structure; and
discussed their importance in the portrayal of
character. He finds that Vergil used standard
rhetorical devices with discretion, and that his
models were poets rather than orators.
Nevertheless, this study shows Vergil to have been
a master dramatist as well as a great epic poet.
Originally published in 1972. The Princeton Legacy
Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology
to again make available previously out-of-print
books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton
University Press. These editions preserve the
original texts of these important books while
presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library
is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly
heritage found in the thousands of books published
by Princeton University Press since its founding
in 1905.
  Virtual Realities Sabine Coquillart,Guido
Brunnett,Greg Welch,2010-11-26 The articles by
well-known international experts intend to
facilitate more elaborate expositions of the
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research presented at the seminar, and to collect
and document the results of the various
discussions, including ideas and open problems
that were identified. Correspondingly the book
will consist of two parts. Part I will consist of
extended articles describing research presented at
the seminar. This will include papers on tracking,
motion capture, displays, cloth simulation, and
applications. Part II will consist of articles
that capture the results of breakout discussions,
describe visions, or advocate particular
positions. This will include discussions about
system latency, 3D interaction, haptic interfaces,
social gaming, perceptual issues, and the
fictional Holodeck.
  Hacking Exposed Mobile Neil Bergman,Mike
Stanfield,Jason Rouse,Joel Scambray,Sarath
Geethakumar,Swapnil Deshmukh,Scott Matsumoto,John
Steven,Mike Price,2013-08-05 Proven security
tactics for today's mobile apps, devices, and
networks A great overview of the new threats
created by mobile devices. ...The authors have
heaps of experience in the topics and bring that
to every chapter. -- Slashdot Hacking Exposed
Mobile continues in the great tradition of the
Hacking Exposed series, arming business leaders
and technology practitioners with an in-depth
understanding of the latest attacks and
countermeasures--so they can leverage the power of
mobile platforms while ensuring that security
risks are contained. -- Jamil Farshchi, Senior
Business Leader of Strategic Planning and
Initiatives, VISA Identify and evade key threats
across the expanding mobile risk landscape.
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Hacking Exposed Mobile: Security Secrets &
Solutions covers the wide range of attacks to your
mobile deployment alongside ready-to-use
countermeasures. Find out how attackers compromise
networks and devices, attack mobile services, and
subvert mobile apps. Learn how to encrypt mobile
data, fortify mobile platforms, and eradicate
malware. This cutting-edge guide reveals secure
mobile development guidelines, how to leverage
mobile OS features and MDM to isolate apps and
data, and the techniques the pros use to secure
mobile payment systems. Tour the mobile risk
ecosystem with expert guides to both attack and
defense Learn how cellular network attacks
compromise devices over-the-air See the latest
Android and iOS attacks in action, and learn how
to stop them Delve into mobile malware at the code
level to understand how to write resilient apps
Defend against server-side mobile attacks,
including SQL and XML injection Discover mobile
web attacks, including abuse of custom URI schemes
and JavaScript bridges Develop stronger mobile
authentication routines using OAuth and SAML Get
comprehensive mobile app development security
guidance covering everything from threat modeling
to iOS- and Android-specific tips Get started
quickly using our mobile pen testing and consumer
security checklists
  Multiplayer Game Programming Josh Glazer,Sanjay
Madhav,2015-11-20 The Practical Guide to Building
Reliable Networked Multiplayer Games Networked
multiplayer games are a multibillion dollar
business: some games now attract tens of millions
of players. In this practical, code-rich guide,
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Joshua Glazer and Sanjay Madhav guide you through
every aspect of engineering them. Drawing on their
immense experience as both game developers and
instructors, the authors lead you through building
a robust multiplayer architecture, and creating
every engine-level system. You’ll learn through
in-depth working code examples for two complete
games: an action game and a real time strategy
(RTS) game. First, Madhav and Glazer review the
essentials of networking and network programming
from the standpoint of game developers. Next, they
walk through managing game data transmission,
updating game objects across the network, and
organizing the devices that join your game. You’ll
learn how to ensure reliable performance despite
the Internet’s inherent inconsistencies, and how
to design game code for maximum security and
scalability. The authors conclude by addressing
two increasingly crucial issues: incorporating
gamer services and hosting your games in the
cloud. This guide’s content has been extensively
tested through the authors’ multiplayer game
programming courses at USC. It is equally valuable
both to students and to working game programmers
moving into networked games. Coverage includes How
games have evolved to meet the challenges of
networked environments Using Internet
communication protocols and standards in game
development Working with Berkeley Socket, the most
widely used networking construct in multiplayer
gaming Formatting game data for efficient Internet
transmission Synchronizing states so all players
share the same world Organizing networking
topologies for large-scale games Overcoming
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latency and jitter problems that cause delays or
lost data Scaling games without compromising
performance Combating security vulnerabilities and
software cheats Leveraging the networking
functionality of the popular Unreal 4 and Unity
game engines Integrating gamer services such as
matchmaking, achievements, and leaderboards
Running game servers in the cloud About the
Website C++ source code for all examples is
available at github.com/MultiplayerBook.
Instructors will also find a full set of
PowerPoint slides and a sample syllabus.
  Professional JavaScript for Web Developers Matt
Frisbie,2019-10-15 Update your skill set for ES 6
and 7 with the ultimate JavaScript guide for pros
Professional JavaScript for Web Developers is the
essential guide to next-level JavaScript
development. Written for intermediate-to-advanced
programmers, this book jumps right into the
technical details to help you clean up your code
and become a more sophisticated JavaScript
developer. From JavaScript-specific object-
oriented programming and inheritance, to combining
JavaScript with HTML and other markup languages,
expert instruction walks you through the
fundamentals and beyond. This new fourth edition
has been updated to cover ECMAScript 6 and 7 (also
known as ES2015 and ES2016) and the major re-
imagination and departure from ES 5.1; new
frameworks and libraries, new techniques, new
testing tools, and more are explained in detail
for the professional developer, with a practical
focus that helps you put your new skills to work
on real-world projects. The latest—and most
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dramatic—ES release is already being incorporated
into JavaScript engines in major browsers; this,
coupled with the rise in mobile web traffic
increasing demand for responsive, dynamic web
design, means that all web developers need to
update their skills—and this book is your ideal
resource for quick, relevant guidance. Get up to
date with ECMAScript 6 and 7, new frameworks, and
new libraries Delve into web animation, emerging
APIs, and build systems Test more effectively with
mocks, unit tests, functional tests, and other
tools Plan your builds for future ES releases Even
if you think you know JavaScript, new ES releases
bring big changes that will affect the way you
work. For a professional-level update that doesn't
waste time on coding fundamentals, Professional
JavaScript for Web Developers is the ultimate
resource to bring you up to speed.
  Practical JavaScript, DOM Scripting and Ajax
Projects Frank Zammetti,2007-09-08 This learn by
example book offers 10 complete JavaScript
projects that will save web developers countless
hours of development time. These projects can
serve as samples to learn from and/or be adapted
for use in other projects. The 10 projects all
address common needs in modern web applications,
including a utility library, a validation
framework, a GUI widget framework, a dynamic event
calendar application, a drag and drop shopping
cart, and more! Coverage details JavaScript best
practices, Ajax techniques, and some of the most
popular JavaScript libraries, such as Prototype,
Script.aculo.us, and the Yahoo YUI library.
  The Last of the Tasmanians James Bonwick,1870
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  Encyclopedia of Parallel Computing David
Padua,2011-09-08 Containing over 300 entries in an
A-Z format, the Encyclopedia of Parallel Computing
provides easy, intuitive access to relevant
information for professionals and researchers
seeking access to any aspect within the broad
field of parallel computing. Topics for this
comprehensive reference were selected, written,
and peer-reviewed by an international pool of
distinguished researchers in the field. The
Encyclopedia is broad in scope, covering machine
organization, programming languages, algorithms,
and applications. Within each area, concepts,
designs, and specific implementations are
presented. The highly-structured essays in this
work comprise synonyms, a definition and
discussion of the topic, bibliographies, and links
to related literature. Extensive cross-references
to other entries within the Encyclopedia support
efficient, user-friendly searchers for immediate
access to useful information. Key concepts
presented in the Encyclopedia of Parallel
Computing include; laws and metrics; specific
numerical and non-numerical algorithms;
asynchronous algorithms; libraries of subroutines;
benchmark suites; applications; sequential
consistency and cache coherency; machine classes
such as clusters, shared-memory multiprocessors,
special-purpose machines and dataflow machines;
specific machines such as Cray supercomputers,
IBM’s cell processor and Intel’s multicore
machines; race detection and auto parallelization;
parallel programming languages, synchronization
primitives, collective operations, message passing
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libraries, checkpointing, and operating systems.
Topics covered: Speedup, Efficiency,
Isoefficiency, Redundancy, Amdahls law, Computer
Architecture Concepts, Parallel Machine Designs,
Benmarks, Parallel Programming concepts & design,
Algorithms, Parallel applications. This
authoritative reference will be published in two
formats: print and online. The online edition
features hyperlinks to cross-references and to
additional significant research. Related Subjects:
supercomputing, high-performance computing,
distributed computing
  Effective Oracle by Design Thomas
Kyte,2003-09-12 Tom Kyte of Oracle Magazine’s “Ask
Tom” column has written the definitive guide to
designing and building high-performance, scalable
Oracle applications. The book covers schema
design, SQL and PL/SQL, tables and indexes, and
much more. From the exclusive publisher of Oracle
Press books, this is a must-have resource for all
Oracle developers and DBAs.
  The Classical Mythology of Milton's English
Poems Charles Grosvenor Osgood,2010-03 Many of the
earliest books, particularly those dating back to
the 1900s and before, are now extremely scarce and
increasingly expensive. We are republishing these
classic works in affordable, high quality, modern
editions, using the original text and artwork.
  Expert Oracle Database Architecture Thomas
Kyte,2006-11-07 * Based on a proven best-seller
and written by the most recognized Oracle expert
in the world and f * Fully revised book, covering
bothfor the 9i and 10g versions of the database *
Based on what is widely-recognized as the best
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Oracle book ever written. It defines what Oracle
really is, and why it is so powerful * Inspired by
the thousands of questions Tom has answered on his
http://asktom.oracle.com site. It defines what
Oracle really is, and why it is so powerful It and
it tackles the problems that developers and DBAs
struggle with every day
  Six Years' Residence in the Australian Provinces
Esq. William Mann,1839
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